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Hello
As per my conversation with Steve Knoke (cc’d here), I am attaching a letter
requesting a revision to the funding awarded the Victoria Jazz Society for the
TD Victoria International JazzFest in Bullen Park. Please advise if it is possible to
add this to the Council Meeting on Monday, March 20, 2023 as it is extremely
time-sensitive.
 
Sincerely
Lora
 

 




